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Response to letter by Campbell and Teed in CJEM

I agree that words matter, that names
carry weight. I had not actually con-
sidered that the term “ambulance
attendant” would cause offence, but
likely should have. However, quite
correctly, Dr. Campbell and Mr.
Teed understood that part of good
writing involves the avoidance of
repetitive words and expressions,
hence the contentious descriptor.
While I cannot speak for parame-
dics, I do feel comfortable speaking
for myself as an emergency phys-
ician. Although I have tried over
the years to use “emergency depart-
ment” over “emergency room,” I

could never muster anything close
to passionate outrage if someone
called my place of work an “ER.”
Similarly, although I do not refer
to myself as an “emergency room
physician,” neither do I find the
term the least bit controversial or
offensive.

I might remind Campbell that we
in the field of emergency medicine
owe part of our cultural cachet to a
certain American network TV ser-
ies called “ER,” which ran from
1994 to 2009, a show I have previ-
ously written about." T can assert
with some confidence that this

program influenced a generation of
now young emergency physicians
to pursue a career in our specialty.

Brian Deady, MD

Royal Columbian Hospital
New Westminster, BC
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